Sabrina Robertson

From: Marella B. Hunter <huntermal@nassau.k12.fl.us>
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 12:37 PM

To: Sabrina Robertson

Cc: Jobeth Vanzant; Ipurvis@townofhilliard.com
Subject: HMSHS Homecoming Parade

Good afternoon! | am currently working to coordinate the Homecoming Parade for Hilliard Middle Senior High School. Our
parade will take place Friday, September 27, 2019 at 2:45pm. | have been instructed by the Town of Hilliard to email you and
ask permission to close CR 108 from Ohio Street to Oxford Street for the duration of the parade. | must provide them with
permission granted in writing. As | understand it, an email stating that we have permission will be sufficient. If you have any
questions for me, please feel free to email me or call me at 904-237-7034. Thank you for your cooperation. [ look forward to
hearing from you soon.

Marella B. Hunter

Exceptional Education Teacher
Hilliard Middie Senior High School
904-845-2171 Ext. 4681



